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PSC Chairman Julie Brown (center) and PSC Chief of Safety Rick Moses 

(right) joined Governor Rick Scott and Emergency Management Director 

Brian Koon (left) at the Florida Sheriffs Association’s Winter Conference 

on January 31, 2017 in Jacksonville to speak on storm recovery.  

Chairman Julie Brown 
Highlights Florida’s Storm 

Recovery Efforts
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October’s National 

Energy Awareness 

Month was the perfect 

time for the Florida 

Public Service 

Commission (FPSC)  

to encourage consumers 

to review their energy 

habits and share the 

tools to help. 

For immediate 
access to PSC 

consumer informa-
tion, download the 

free barcode 
scanner app on your 

smartphone, and 
scan our 

2d barcode.
 

 

CLICK HERE to access the 
FPSC’s Conservation House (English and Spanish).  

Implementing home energy-saving strategies is alway good.

FPSC has invited customers of UIF 

to participate in a virtual customer 

service hearing on the utility’s petition 

for a rate increase.
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A  tribute to his outstand-

ing public service tenure.
V I R T U A L    

C U S T O M E R    S E R V I C E    H E A R I N G

CLICK HERE to view the 
FPSC Chairman’s Energy Awareness Month message.

http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/Video/Consumers/CommInterviews/ChairmanClarkEAM.mp4
http://www.floridapsc.com/ConsumerAssistance/EnergyConservationHouse?lang=E

